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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - April 8 - 12

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Jess Dance Student Sessions Begin


Green Team Meeting (11:50 in the Library)

Tuesday PAC Meeting in the Library (6:00 - 7:00 pm)


Wednesday Gr. 3-5 Book Club (11:50 in the Library)


Thursday

Friday Chess Club at Lunch

Jess Dance performance for families (2:00pm)

Upcoming Dates

April 12 - Jess Dance presentation for Families 2:00pm April 23 - Term 2 Written Learning Updates Posted

April 24 - PAC Hot Lunch April 13 - PAC Photo Fundraiser

May 1 - Math Festival May 13 - Track Meet (Minoru Park)

Jess Dance Workshops and Performance
April 8 - 12
Maple Lane will have a Jess Dance instructor 
working with all of our students from April 8 - 
12. Students will be working on a dance 
routine that they will perform for families at 
2:00pm on April 12. Thank you to the Maple 
Lane PAC for sponsoring this learning 
opportunity.



Next PAC Meeting: Tuesday, April 9, 2024, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in person in the library. All Maple Lane 
parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

Photo Fundraiser - April 13
The Maple Lane PAC is hosting a family photo fundraiser on 
April 13. Please click here for more information.

Math Festival - May 1

Students: 10:30 - 2:45

Families: 3:00 - 4:30

Maple Lane has booked a Mathematics Festival for 
students and families. At the start of the day, 
student leaders will learn how to run Math stations 
and then classes will come to the gym to explore a 
wide variety of Math activities. Our goal is to have 
students engage with math in creative ways and 
expand their concept of what Math is. We also hope 
to engage our families in the afternoon session. All 
families are welcome. Thank you to the Maple Lane 
PAC for funding the family session.


Early Learning For Families Event - April 8/9
Do you have a 3 - 5 year old preschooler? The Richmond School District welcomes your family to 
the Early Learning for Families (ELFF) events. Join us for fun and engaging learning experiences 
while meeting new friends and building home to school connections. It’s also a great opportunity to 
ask questions all about Early Learning. Click here for more information.

PAC News
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